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RAMBLINGS 
 
Shelley and I are back from San Jose del 
Cabo and its time to start producing 
newsletters. Going to be tough firing up the 
old literary engine after two weeks of sucking 
back margaritas. 
 

 
 
 
MEETING OF FEBRUARY 13, 2020 
 

 
VISITING ROTARIANS – none 

 
 

GUESTS – Gracie Huber, Bryce Miller and 

Kaitlyn Anaooshkin (all three from 
The Lady of the Lake); Irene 
Kowalchuk, Bev Bracken and 
Theresia Illichmann  

 

ATTENDANCE – 81% 

 
Glenna Gillan won $10 this evening.  
 
 

ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 

BOTTLE NEWS 

 
 

    
Our first Venue for 2020 and 
Valentines Theme. Our next venue is 
on March 11th at the KGH lobby. 
 
We are encouraging everyone 
volunteer to see how it all works at 
KGH.  A chance to work with the 
square is important. I say that 
because for the first time ever I forgot 
my phone and we missed a sale. A 
woman said she would go to the bank 
machine and never returned. I am 
getting my old phone cleaned off and 
will donate it to Rotary so that we 
have a phone available to couple with 
the square.   

 
A reminder that we as a club need to 
be looking to replace Glenna and 
Brenda for 2021 and it’s a good idea 
to get started now.  I have written my 
thoughts to Jack and provided some 
ideas as to how to approach this.  
There are lots of possibilities and 
options out there to make a 
successful transition, but we cannot 
wait till the last minute to do it to be 
smooth.   

 
We do need signups for the shifts in 
March.  Can you email me your 
chosen times of volunteering?   
 
Thank you  
 
Sincerely Glenna 
 

 



     
 
Sheriff Carola is becominga master a trivia 
questions that clean all but the lint out of our 
pockets. Here’s a sampling… 
   Which BC city is considered Canada’s  
   smallest? (Greenwood) 
   Where is Likely, BC near? (Williams Lake) 
   Which two terminals did the Black Ball line  
   first connect in 1951? (Horeshoe Bay –  
   Nanaimo) 
   Which river valley is the traditional land of  
   the Nisga”s? (Nass Riuver) 
 
Another fine effort from our Sheriff and one 
that put the smile on the Treasurer’s face.  
 
 

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 

 
Sign says “Give Cyclists Space” 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

East Kelowna Hall – awaiting word on our 
District Grant Request.    

 
 

 
 
Lady of the Lake – we are supporting a 
contestant this year, Bryce Miller and she and 
her friends came to give us a short 
presentation tonight. Check out the Guest 
Speaker section for their comments. 
 

 
 

COBBS – will be holding a Donor 

Appreciation Event on April 21st from 4 to 6 
pm at the Hollywood Road Friendship Centre. 
Carola will be attending and would welcome 
any other members to go with her. 
 

 
Arion Therapeutic Farms – Heather went 

to speak to the RC Kelowna and received a 
good reception. They have proposed a 
generous donation towards the new barn and 
making an application for a District Grant.  
 

 
 
District Video Site - The District has a 
Vimeo Pro subscription with many videos for 
training and inspiration. 

 
https://vimeo.com/rotary5060 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/rotary5060


HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



GUEST SPEAKER 
 

 
 
Tonight’s special guests were from The Lady 
of the Lake Pageant. We already had a visit 
from Kaitlyn Anaooshkin a few weeks back 
when we decided to sponsor a candidate 
from our club and tonight, we got a chance to 
meet her, Bryce Miller. Accompanying her 
was Gracie Huber, 2019 Kelowna Princess 
and Miss Friendship.  
 
 
 

 
The first order of business 

 
Gracie Huber talks about her experiences 
with The Lady of the Lake 
 

 
Gracie Huber watches as our club candidate, 
Bryce Miller introduces herself. 
 

 
 



 
Bryce, Gracie and Kaitlyn pose with 
President Jack Degruchy 

 
All photos are courtesy of Peter. 

 
 
 
 
GALLERY 
 
Ever get that feeling that you’re being 
watched and somehow know it’s not a good 
thing?  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
This a cheetah for those left wondering 

 
 
ADVERTISING 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                250-862-3240 

www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 

 

http://www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/
http://www.tristartravelandcruise.com/
http://www.cdikelowna.com/


 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

http://www.illichmanns.com/

